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From: Patricia Georgee

Sent: Wednesday, 9 October 2013 1:10 PM

To: 'p.burge@hopgoodganim.com.au'

Subject: Correspondence received by the Electoral Commissioner by email dated 9 October in the
matter of Senate Election Western Australia [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

For-Official-Use-Only
Dear Sirs,

| am writing to you with respect to correspondence from Slater and Gordon, who are acting
on behalf of Senator Louise Pratt. Slater and Gordon wrote to the Electoral Commissioner
by email this morning.

They indicate that they also wish to make submissions on the matter of the Senate Election
for Western Australia. We have advised them that we have no in-principle objections to
releasing submissions made by other parties into this matter, in particular whether the
Electoral Commissioner may direct a re-count of the Senate election for Western

Australia. However as a matter of courtesy to those parties we intended to seek their
agreement to this course.

| would appreciate your confirmation by email.

Ms.Patricia Georgee | Senior Lawyer
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Australian Electoral Commission
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